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28 March 2024 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer/Student 
 
Year 13 Prom – Friday 28 June 2024 
 
We are excited to inform you that our Year 13 Prom will be held on Friday 28 June, at the Royal Norwich, 
from 7pm. The dress code is smart-casual. If students are 18 they will be able to purchase alcohol so will 
need ID. Any drinking prior to the Prom must be done in moderation and staff reserve the right to ask 
anyone to leave the venue if they deem their behaviour to be inappropriate.  
 
The price of a ticket will be £26, including food. Payment (non refundable) is required via WisePay by 
Friday 7 June 2024. 
 
Only students who have bought a ticket from Taverham Sixth Form will be admitted to the venue and 
students are not permitted to return once they have left the venue.  
 
We hope that the event will be a great chance to celebrate their time and hard work at Taverham Sixth 
Form. Thank you as parents for all your support over their time at Taverham Sixth Form and I hope that 
your child will stay in touch with the school. We wish them all the best in their future pathways.  
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Mr J Linnell 
Head of Sixth Form 
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